
MELBOURNE VICTORY
SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM

SEPTEMBER 30 – OCTOBER 1-4, 2019

The Melbourne Victory School Holiday 
Program will be delivered in September/
October, 2019 and is open to secondary 
school students nominated by their school. 
The aim of the program is to keep students 
engaged and connected to education.

The program, supported by the Victorian 
Department of Education and Training,  

JOIN NOW

is free of charge and provides students 
with the opportunity to experience football, 
engage with Melbourne Victory players, 
coaches and staff and to learn and develop 
new skills through a broad range of activities. 

Numbers are strictly limited. Participants require school approval 
and parental consent. Students must be available to attend the 
program for five days. 

Register via myclubvictory.com.au/melbourne-victory-holiday-program/
For more information contact Tim De Graaf via community@mvfc.com.au | 03 8656 0700 
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